
 

 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I hope you have all had a really good summer with your families. 

I just wanted to write to you and provide an update on the start to the new 

academic year. There has been a huge improvement in the standards of uniform 

for the vast majority of students. This has only been possible with your support. I 

would like to thank you for responding so positively to the two letters that Mr 

Ward sent out before the summer break, reminding parents of the school’s 

uniform policy and expectations. 

What has impressed me even more, is how the students have responded and 

adjusted to the new higher expectations around respect, tolerance, and their 

attitude to learning. Ash Green School feels completely different to the school I 

walked into back in January. This has only been possible thanks to your support, 

the staff’s hard work and most importantly, the way our students have responded 

to my challenge of significantly raising the bar  – I honestly could not be prouder 

of them at this stage. 

One of the things I would like to do this term is give parents the opportunity, if 

they would like, to have a tour during the school day to see how the students and 

staff have transformed Ash Green. I am very confident that if you have the time 

and get the opportunity to walk around the school, you will completely 

understand why I am so proud of your children. I will discuss this idea with my 

team and put a proposal together in terms of how this could work, which I will 

obviously communicate with you when finalised. 

On a separate note, Year 11 parents, I will write to you next week to outline 

everything that we are putting in place to make sure that 11 students are fully 

prepared for the summer examinations in 2024.  They may seem a long way 

away; however, if we are all serious about making sure those GCSE outcomes 

are extremely strong we need to start now and that is what I intend to do. 
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Parents of post 16 students will receive a similar letter from Mr Walford outlining 

our plans for Year 13 students. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
Mr F. Choudhury 


